
 

 

December 3, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am sharing information regarding how a transition from a hybrid learning model to a full                
in-person learning model may take place. Before any transitions take place, all health and safety               
guidelines must be addressed. It is also vital for families to understand that the 6 feet distancing                 
between desks has been adopted by the vast majority of public schools throughout the state.  

Transitioning from hybrid learning to full in-person learning is a highly complex task. Attached              
are two documents. The first is an overview of the areas we are working on that need to be                   
addressed to allow for a transition.  The second is a more indepth view of our benchmarks. 

I will be updating the School Committee on these areas during their meetings on December 14th,                
January 11th, and January 25th. A comprehensive progress update will be provided at the              
January 25th meeting. 

The students have done an incredible job wearing their masks and maintaining appropriate             
distancing. We are grateful to our families and the larger community for supporting us during               
this very difficult time. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew A. Keegan 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
MAK/jea 
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